
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (FACKLEY ROAD, SUTTON-IN-
ASHFIELD) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 

(4291) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised regarding inconsiderate and 

obstructive parking along Fackley Road in Sutton-in-Ashfield. This is causing visibility issues 

at the entrance to the car park and on the approach to the roundabout.   

To address this issue, ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) have been 
introduced around the entrance, as shown on drawing number H/MW/4277/01. Alongside 
these works a new bus stop clearway has been added on the south-east side of Fackley Road.  


